
 

 

            TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 
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On a most delightful summer evening our Rotary meeting was held at Bill and Darlynne Overbaugh’s 

home. We all enjoyed the wonderful chicken dinner prepared by Bill and Darlynne. 

 

Kathleen discussed the e-mail that she had sent out about helping with a project to buy mattresses for 

children so they have a place to stay to go to school and not have to walk back and forth. She will look into 

this further. 

Frank Zgola reported that Zack Ives, a former RYLA student was honored at Watkins Glen for his athletic 

contributions and Casey Proctor, a former Youth Exchange Student, graduated as Salutatorian of this 

year’s Trumansburg graduating class, and is now in the Philippines and is planning on going to Cornell in 

the fall. 

Ben Curtis reported that we now have 22 teams confirmed and also have a sponsor for every hole. He also 

confirmed that we do have 1st and 2nd place prizes confirmed, too. 

Dinner Schedule 

7/7/16  K & T Overbaugh 

7/14/16 VanDoren/Zgola 

7/21/16 Andrew/Baumann 

7/28/16 Barrett/Bouchard 

           Speaker Schedule 

7/7/16  Brainard 

7/14/16 Visioning 

7/21/16 S. Bullock 

7/28/16 Club Assembly 
 

 

Scott Andrew, Mark Baumann, Zoren Bullock, Ben Curtis, Ben 

Guthrie, Cindy Kain, Char McGuire, Bill Overbaugh, Darlynne 

Overbaugh, Kathleen Overbaugh, Tom Overbaugh, and Frank 

Zgola.       57% Present 

 

 



 

President Scott’s last official act was to pass the gavel on to incoming President Bill Overbaugh. 

 

For Bill’s first official act, he presented his mother with her Paul Harris +4 and +5 pins.

 

Bill stated that he wants to work more on the Visioning process and wants to meet the goal of 3 new 

members this year. 

Other goals that Bill stated are: 

Working on a local project in Trumansburg 

Having an agenda every week sent out before the meeting so you will know what is happening that week. 

Starting the meeting on time and ending by 8 pm. 

And last but not least…having a good time in Rotary. 

Bill is very excited about the upcoming year and being a part of it. 

The meeting ended at 7:55 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The final ringing of the bell to 

end the meeting. 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
HAPPY DOLLARS 

$1 from Cindy for tanks being put in to daughter’s 
business. 

$5 from Tom for daughter getting PHD in 
Anthropology. She will be working in Charlotte, NC 

and with the help of Rotary connections, he found her 
a house. 

$1 from Bill for being happy that everyone is here. 

$1 from Zoren that he will be able to see Shelly tonight 
because she had been gone all week. 

 
Joseph Barrett, Mary Bouchard, Mike Brainard, Shelly 
Bullock, Mary Guy-Sell, Peggy Haine, Michael 
Jimenez, Mike McGuire and Durand VanDoren.  



 

$1 from Mark because he wife turned in her tenure 
papers at Hobart and William Smith College. 

$1 from Ben Guthrie for Gimme Coffee project almost 
complete. 

$1 from Ben Curtis for taking his grandson to the 
Science Center and having a great time. 

  

 

 

Friday, July 8th, Golf Tournament       

 

Thursday-Sunday, August 5th – 7th, NASCAR   

 

 

 

 

 



 

FOUR WAY TEST 

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


